

New president elect, assistant treasurer and board members elected at Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association

Heather Dodson, with Keller Williams Realty of Greensboro, has been elected GRRA's 2020 President Elect

For Immediate Release Sept. 10, 2019 Joe Borlik 336.854.5868 jborlik@grra.org www.grra.org

GREENSBORO, N.C. – Heather Dodson, with Keller Williams Realty of Greensboro, was elected 2020 President Elect at the Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association's annual meeting on Wednesday.

Dodson, who serves as a treasurer on the 2019 GRRA Board of Directors, will serve as GRRA President starting in January of 2021.

"I want to continue to be an advocate and voice for our members and what they want from the association, especially the newer agents coming in," Dodson told GRRA.

Marvette Artis, with Wilkinson Triad Realty, was also elected 2020 GRRA Assistant Treasurer. She will serve as GRRA Treasurer in 2021.

Three new GRRA members were also elected to the 2020 GRRA Board of Directors: Kimberly Pruitt, of RE/MAX of Greensboro; Scott Thompson of Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Carolinas Realty and Jan Epps-Dawson, with Allen Tate. The board members will serve from 2020-21.

The Greensboro Regional REALTORS® Association, Inc. is a non-profit organization whose mission is to support its members in their business pursuits by promoting the highest professional ethics and being the primary provider for quality services, education and real estate information in the market area.